
 
Fall 2021 

Dear Borough Resident: 

County Waste will continue to be the Borough’s refuse, recycling and bulk pickup provider. Curbside pickup for yard waste will not be available 
this year. Residents may take their yard waste to the Borough’s Compost Yard. If there are any issues with County Waste services, please call 
(800) 832-1332.  
 
Our Borough newsletter is enclosed. Please keep the newsletter for reference until next year. Important dates are included!! 
 
This is the annual invoice for sanitation services. You still have the convenience of mailing your payment or paying via a credit card online.  The 
cost of the services will remain the same. Trash day is on Mondays with recycling pickup on Mondays as well. Please place both containers at the 
curb on Sunday night. 
 
Full cost for the service is $200.00.  Due to the increase in sanitation fees incurred by the Borough, there is no longer a rebate or discount for 
seniors. On March 1st the cost will be $300.00.  
 
It is an ordinance of the Borough that all residents must participate in the Borough’s Sanitation Service.  A list will be maintained by the Borough 
of those who have made payments.  Failure to make payment will result in no garbage collection for that residence and a citation being filed 
with the Magistrate’s Office. 
 
Landlords:  This form is being sent to landlords, not tenants. Depending upon payment arrangements made between the two parties, it is up to the 
landlord to notify the tenant of this form and forward it, if the tenant is responsible. Otherwise, non-payment of a rental property will result in a 
citation being filed against the landlord. If you are entrusted to the care of a property in the Borough by a former resident, please submit the status 
for the property such as: vacant, planning on renting, or placing property up for sale. 
 
Residents: Please complete the form below with your name, address, current home or cell phone number and your e-mail address, if available.  
 
If paying by check or money order, check the box of the amount enclosed and mail the completed form along with your check payable to ‘West 
Wyoming Borough’ to 464 W. 8th St., West Wyoming 18644. Your cancelled check will be your receipt of payment. NO CASH PAYMENTS CAN BE 
ACCEPTED. Due to COVID-19, the Borough office is closed to the public. Payments can be placed in the Borough dropbox in the front of the building. 
 
If paying by credit card, you can make your payment on our Web site at www.westwyoming.org.  We accept Discover, MasterCard and Visa. There 
will be a $3.00 credit card service fee applied per transaction. 
 
Thank you in advance! 

(Please cut on dotted line below and return) 

************************************************************************************************** 
West Wyoming Borough Sanitation Service Payment - 2022 Season 

Name:_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address : __________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone #: Home:__________________________________ Cell : ______________________________________________ 

E-Mail Address :_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Status of property: □  In use  □  Vacant □  For sale □  Renting  □  Other ________________________________________ 
 
(Please check amount enclosed below):                    
 
□  Full Amount ($200.00, From Dec 15-Feb 28)     □  Penalty Amount ($300.00, After March 1) 
 

 

 SANITATION SERVICES  -   INVOICE 2021-2022 

West Wyoming Borough 
464 West Eighth Street, West Wyoming, PA 18644 
Phone • (570) 693-1311         Fax • (570) 693-4028 
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